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October, 23rd 1987

Mrs. Williem Gillespie
610 N, Peninsular

Hew Smyrna Beach, Florida 32069

Dear Saly,
Thank you for your nice letter of September 30th.

By trip in November to America is getting
very complicated because many things came up in
Menorea and I have to be present.

I take note of the dates your absence from
New Smyrna Beach and I shall do the necessary to
be with you when you are there.

If nothing changes I think my arrival will be
end of November or beginning of December,

Happy to kmow that you enjoyed your short
stay in Mongofre.

I send you the love of all Minorea for you
and Bill.
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